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Verizon Northwest Inc.

P.O. Box 1003
(WAO101RA)
Everett, WA 98206-1003
Fax: 425-261-5262

June 22, 2009

Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission

Chandler Plaza Building

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, Washington 98504

Subj ect: INTERCONNECTION AGREEMENT BETWEEN VERIZON NORTHWEST INC. and
X0 COMMUNICATIONS SERVICES, INC.
Docket No. UT-990378

To whom it may concern:

Please substitute the enclosed amendment document and Request for Approval form for the
one previously submitted under my cover letter of June 10, 2009.

As explained in that letter, the submitted document was a replacement Amendment 6 to an
interconnection agreement between Verizon Northwest Inc. and XO Communications
Services Inc. The Commission approved the previously filed Amendment 6 on March 27,
2009. The companies discovered a substantive error in the amendment; the threshold billing
amount in Section 7.7.1 is corrected in the replacement document. The parties took the
opportunity also to reformat Section 6 and add a defined term (see the current 7.5) for
clarification. Per the request of Commission Staff, for tracking purposes the document and
form enclosed with this letter refer to the filing as the 7™ amendment to the agreement.

Verizon Northwest requests that the Commission approve this amendment expeditiously.

Please call me at 425-261-5006 if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,
ool g 2 S

Richard E. Potter
Director
Policy, Public Affairs and Communications
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